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REACH COMPLIANCE 
 
 

             July 2023 
 
It has been confirmed with upstream suppliers that any substances requiring registration have been registered and are fully 
compliant.  Furthermore we have been assured that Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) >0.1%w/w are not present in 
the products we process from the neat resins listed below.  This statement includes the additions to the REACH SVHC list on 
14 June 2023.  There are now 235 chemicals on the SVHC list 
 
Please note, however, we do not routinely analyse our products for substances not purposely added. 
 
Products offerings manufactured using the following resins are covered by this statement*: 
 
 Daikin Neoflon® PCTFE Grade M-400H 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Please contact us for REACH information on products listed above that contain colourants/additives or products not listed. 

 
 


